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Democrats continue to tax the heck out of Oregonians as they constantly are looking 

for new ways to invent new taxes and fees. The privilege tax is one of the worst taxes 

err Democrats called it a privilege and then they give the money to EV owners. This 

year they constantly whine that ODOT needs more money but have never held 

anyone at ODOT accountable for the millions they blew on poorly planned projects. 

And ODOT has failed accountability from previous spending. Oregon does not have a 

revenue problem, it has a massive spending problem. Oregon’s General Fund growth 

has far exceeded any reasonable measure so to spend it they hire more employees 

with Oregon in the top tier of states with the highest ration of state employees to 

citizens.  

 

Now Democrats want to tax your tires and create another program to give money to 

programs that have nothing to do with the vehicle they are on. New tires are 

expensive and this tax will economically hurt people but worse, more people will drive 

with unsafe tires. You need to say No. 


